
 
 

MINUTES 

FIRE SPRINKLER CONTRACTORS ASSOCIATION OF NEBRASKA 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

April 18th 2008 
Bellevue Fire Training Center 

Bellevue, Nebraska 
 
Directors Present 
 
Bob Mahoney   DeMaranvile Installations, Inc. 
John Wieczorek   Ahern Fire Protection 
Brent Opelt     Associated Fire 
  
 
Others Present 
 
David Autry    State Fire Marshal 
John Sanders    SimplexGrinnell 
Shana Sanders   Secretary 
 
Call to Order:  Mahoney called the meeting to order at 11:12 A.M. 
 
Minutes:  Minutes of the October meeting were read by Bob Mahoney and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  No treasurer report this month 
 
Old Business 
 
Calendar of Events:  
  
May 13, 2008 Board of directors and general meeting 
 
August 7, 2008 Summer Seminar:  

• Topics include NFPA 22, especially on pressure tanks and NFPA 20 pumps.  
Half day on each.   

• Swanson will contact AFSA 

• Dave Autry suggested downtown State Office building for seminar location. 
 
August 8, 2008 Annual Charity Golf Outing 

• Golf committee met, full report available 



• Bob suggested that each contractor pay for one additional golfer that could be 
donanted to an AHJ / Fire official. 

• Encourage more involvement of Saint E’s specifically the burn unit 

• Small meeting around 10:30 the day of the tournament to finalaize 
 
September 9, 2008 – Board of Directors / General Meeting 
 
Speakers:  

• Victaulic was not ready for a presentation of the Mist System. 

• John Sanders suggested someone from AFSA or NFPA to speak on five year 
inspection requirements including obstruction investigation. 

 
Fire Sprinkler Safety Assurance Program: -  
 
New Business 
 
Fire Marshal Minute: 
 
FSCAN Brochure: 

• Les wants to make sure all members are on the list. 

• Shana to email contractors to make sure all info is correct.  Contractors will have 
two weeks to make any changes.  

 
Board of Directors Nominations: 

• John Wieczorek  – President  

• Matt Carey – Vice President 

• Les Swanson – Treasurer 

• John Sanders – Secretary 
  
New FSCAN Secretary: 

• Shana Sanders is the new FSCAN secretary, Shana can be reached via email at 
shanas@fscan.org  

 
 
Lunch 


